INTERNATIONAL BASS LAKE RESORT MARCH 2018 NEWSLETTER

From the Office:

There will be a HOA Board meeting on Thursday, March 8 at 7pm. Our annual meeting will be held this month where we will be voting on Bass Lake covenant changes and updates as well as election of officers. This year two Board positions are up for election/re-election. This meeting is scheduled for March 22.

Not sure who you want to vote for this year? Come and meet the candidates at the Clubhouse on March 15.

Some residents have been reporting problems with the front gate bar code reader not opening the gate. After discussing this with our vendor, two things were suggested:

- 1. Move the barriers a little closer to the reader. (This has been done)
- 2. Stickers older than two years are considered out of date. Stop by the office

and get new stickers.

Dog waste is becoming a worsening problem. Florida law requires that animal was be picked up. Violators will be reported and fines levied. Speeding in our community is increasing. The HOA is looking into speed bump changes. Polk County Sheriff's Office has been contacted requesting more drive thru's.

Activities:

We had another successful and enjoyable Valentine's Day Party.

Our popular Friday fish fry will continue through the month of March-every Friday from 4-6:30pm. Cost is \$6.

The St. Patrick's Day party will be Saturday, March 17, 6-9:30pm. Tickets again will be \$10 advance sale and \$12 at the door. The dinner will be ham and cabbage. This is a BYOB event so no children will be admitted (sorry). The activities meetings for March will again be on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays (March 6 and March 20) at 10am in the Clubhouse.

We will be changing some bingo games-this will be discussed at the March 6 activities meeting.

There will be a community picnic on Saturday, March 31st. **THIS EVENT IS FREE TO ALL RESIDENTS OF BASS LAKE**

Website:

Check our website out: www.intbasslakeresort.com